

Clarion    Students    Educating      Young      Children
A CLUB THAT WORKS WITH THE YOUNGER CHILDREN
BUT OTHER MAJORS ARE WELCOME TOO!
Here are some of the activities that our club participates in:

Library Nights We host crafts, games, songs, and stories for young children in the Clarion Public library on Main Street.  This usually happens on specific Thursdays from 5:30 until 8:00 pm.

Kids Come to College Day: We provide games, crafts, and other little activities for kids in Gemmell, also we go to Eagle Commons for lunch.  It’s a fun filled day with the little ones at Clarion University.  This is usually held on the Monday after Thanksgiving.
Kids Come to College Night:  Another night of fun and games.  Sometimes there are stories, crafts, and once we even went to check out the mysterious astronomy room.  This happens in the Spring semester.
Conferences: We raise money to send a few students to an Early Childhood Conferences.
Week of the Young Child: Happens in the Spring semester, a few groups come together and provide information, crafts, and neat toys, one weekend at the Holiday Inn of Clarion.
T-Shirts: We make t-shirts for our club, we vote on the color, quote, and design.  Have any favorite quotes or educational design; we’d be interested in your ideas for this year’s t-shirt.

Pen-Pals: We will be having pen-pals this year to write back and worth too.
Fundraisers, Clothing Drive, Book Drive, and Volunteering:  As a club we volunteer and participate for many things on campus.

ALF Kiddie Parade: Pretty soon we will be making a float for the Kiddie Day Parade on September 28th, which we create ourselves and we are able to have children from creative kids ride on the float during the parade.  
Book Fair: This also happens during the spring semester.  Just like in Elementary school we host a book fair where you can come and buy books, crafts, and other fun equipment.
This semester we are thinking of having:

· Change Carnival – hosting a small carnival where younger students can come play games for pennies, nickels, dimes, and quarters.  So far we are thinking of having 
Interested in our club?  Then please send an email to our club Advisor lhumprey@clarion.edu for more information.  If you just want to be added directly into the club than send an email to our Secretary s.j.morean@eagle.clarion.edu.  Our meetings will be Wednesday at 4:45 pm in 103 Stevens for the Fall semester.
